
Courtesy Call by JICA Volunteers on Ambassador OHMORI Setsuo 

27th October 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 26th October 2023, Ambassador OHMORI Setsuo received a 

courtesy call by 5 new JICA Volunteers who just arrived in Botswana. Each 

volunteer has extensive experience in his assigned field, including primary 

school education, support for children and computer technology. They will be 

dispatched to their respective host-organizations in the middle of November. 

Currently, there are 28 JICA volunteers in Botswana and we are 

expecting more to come next year. 

 


